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What have you been up to this term?
We have had many successful nights, one of the best was a campfire down at the beach. We
| also had a successful fresher’s camp though were unaware of the paperwork involvement.
We had a varied program at camp and allowed the freshers to decide what they wanted to do.
We had a program planned but it was very flexible. We had a crate climbing session which
| was successful as no one had done it before.
| Our one fail was the pub crawl which only 2 people turned up to. This is very strange but we
i feel it was in the wrong week as most people were stressed with work so have kept the idea
| to use in the future.

Highlights and achievement:
Not a huge increase in members as we lost a few old faithfuls at the end of last term. But we
received 6 new members from Fresher’s Fayre’s. Our main noteable achievement is we have
one very keen Robert Gordons University member again which has been lacking for some
| years from what | understand.

Future plans:

We plan to have a bring a bit Christmas meal. And maybe an end of term sleepover.

PHOTO THAT BEST REPRESENTS YOUR TERM:

Trying new activities. No one had been crate climbing before now. It is also a
great way of getting to know each other.




